

150th Anniversary Team

Cathy Musselman, Greater Titusville Renaissance

Martha Long, City of Titusville Council Member

Jim Thomas, City of Titusville

Roz Foster, Pritchard House

Benjamin Brotemarkel, Florida Historical Society

June Hudson, North Brevard Historical Museum

Laurilee Thompson, Dixie Crossroads

Coshondra, Harry T. & Harriett T. Moore Cultural Center

Melissa Lugo, TD Bank

Lisa Mosier

Kate Chiodirá

Jo Lynn Nelson

Polly Shuster

Voncile Franklin

April 13, 2016

Re: Titusville's 150th Anniversary Celebration

Dear Community Member,

The City of Titusville will hit a significant milestone in 2017: the 150th Anniversary of its founding!

The City, the Greater Titusville Renaissance and a group of community citizens are currently coordinating activities to celebrate this commemorative event. We will kick off the celebration on Friday, January 13, 2017 during the Downtown Friday night street party. The Mayor of the City of Titusville will give a proclamation and open the Time Capsule that was filled 50 years ago.

After the opening of the capsule in January, we plan to hold a contest for the community to make suggestions as to what should go back in the time capsule to be opened in another 50 years. At the July 4th Celebration, we plan to announce the winning items that will go into the time capsule, fill and close the capsule.

The main anniversary celebration will be March 19-26 featuring a week-long of historical events, parades, garden parties, lectures, theatrical shows, 5k run and end with an olde fashioned family picnic at Sandpoint Park.

During the year, we would like to invite organizations throughout the Titusville community to organize your own 150th Anniversary event. You will have the opportunity to use the official 150th Anniversary Logo. Your event may be promoted in area events listings, and anniversary promotions and advertising throughout 2017.

Some suggestions are: Antique Car Show, Fashion Show Luncheon featuring styles of the times, Bicycle events, Strolls over the Bridge, Ice Cream Socials, Dog Show & Parade, Fishing Tournaments, Sailing events, Kayaking events and much more! For not-for-profits, what a great idea to use the anniversary theme for your fundraising events.

If you would like to participate or need more information, please contact our Communications Team, Kate Chiodini at 321-360-2373/katechiodini@cfl.rr.com
Or Melissa Lugo at 321-555-1212/melissalugo@td.com.

We look forward to having you join us in the grand celebration of our beautiful City of Titusville!

Sincerely,

The Titusville 150th Anniversary Celebration Team





2323 S. Washington Ave. Ste 102 Titusville, FL 32780 321-607-6512 Www.greatertitusville.com